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TELECOM REGULATORY AUTHORITY OF INDIA 

PRESS RELEASE No.  10  /2004 

 

6th Febuary, 2004 

  

TRAI CONSULTATION PAPER ON Mobile Phone Theft 

 

TRAI had released a consultation paper on Mobile Phone Theft 
on 8th January, 2004. Written comments on this consultation 
paper were requested by 31st January 2004. 

Representations from some stakeholders have been received 
requesting an extension of the date for receiving written 
comments on this consultation paper. The Authority has 
considered this matter and has decided to extend the date of 
submission of written comments of all stakeholders upto 23rd 
February 2004. 

 

 

                                                                    (Sudhir Gupta) 

                                                                      Advisor (QoS) 

 
 


